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Plastic Clever School Action Plan 

What problem plastics are you going to tackle? 

 

Reduce the amount of laminating pouches we 
use in school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reduce the amount of plastic whiteboard pens 
we use in school. 

 

 

 

What can you do to reduce it? 

 

Speak to teachers and other staff about the 
impact of laminating on the environment. 

Ask teachers to only laminate something if it is 
absolutely necessary. 

Only order a small amount of laminating pouches 
for staff to use. 

 

 

 

Order less pens for classes to use. 

Deliver a presentation to all classes about the 
impact of the pens and what the children can do 

to help us. 

What help will you need? 

 

Help from Mrs Martin to tell staff. 

Mrs Martin to put an article that we write in the 
newsletter to tell parents what we are doing. 

 

Time in assembly to share our work and 
messages. 

Messages to go on Seesaw and the newsletter. 

Time to talk in school council meetings about 
progress. 

 

How will you know if you have been successful? 

 

Less laminating pouches are being used. 

 

 

 

Less pens being used. 

 

 


